
SHOT CLOCK – IHSAA 
2022-23 INTRASQUAD SCRIMMAGE PROVISION 

 

Shot Clock Operators Date to Allow Training for the 35 Second Shot Clock 

 

This recommendation for the 2022-2023 season only to help with 35 second shot clock training. 

 

INTRASQUAD DATE 

• One intrasquad date with coaches present (able to instruct) to be held on one date between October 1st 
and November 12th 

• With the approval of the athletic administration, fall athletes are permitted to be a part of this Shot Clock 
intrasquad date 

• Instruction by coaches prior to the shot clock intrasquad is not permitted 
• General Guidelines 

o Coaches and athletic administrators will determine the format of the shot clock training 
o The 35 second shot clock is required to be used 
o Shot clock operators from the school are required to be there for their school’s “Shot Clock 

Operator’s Training” 
o A game clock is permitted to be used 


